
Thank you for your patience as we progress this important
community redevelopment. Please pay close attention to

traffic and pedestrian signage at all times.
WWW.NEPEANREDEVELOPMENT.HEALTH.NSW.GOV.AU

For patients and vis itors

C A R  P A R K I N G  A T  

N E P E A N  H O S P I T A L

The Somerset Street car park will permanently close on 
15 January 2019 for construction on the new hospital tower 

as part of Nepean Redevelopment Stage 1.

Temporary valet parking is in operation at the multi-storey car park to increase 

the parking capacity on campus during busy periods. 
 

Additional disabled car spaces will be provided in convenient locations around 

the campus to offset the Somerset Street car park closure. 

Until the new 

Barber Avenue 

multi-storey car 

park opens in 

mid-2019, please 

allow a little extra 

time for your 

journey to 

Nepean Hospital 

and, where 

possible, use 

public transport.


